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fourth-year externship at the Mayo Clinic Arizona and earned her Doctor of Audiology (Au.D.) degree 
from Gallaudet University in Washington, DC. After graduation, Dr. Spoor joined the hearing aid and 
cochlear implant teams at Mayo Clinic Arizona before returning to Maryland. She opened her own 
business in 2014 with an unbundled pricing structure to demonstrate the value of the audiologist. 
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